
                                               Camino del Rey Homeowners Associa3on, Inc 

                                                        Monthly Board Mee3ng Minutes 

                                                 Mee3ng was Scheduled for April 14, 2020 

Mee3ng was cancelled due to Covid-19 Virus pandemic and in compliance with Government restric3ons 
against group mee3ngs. 

However, we would s3ll like to highlight a Volunteer going above and beyond! 

1. Monthly Volunteer Spotlight.  This recogni3on will give residents ideas for whom to cast their 
ballot in Volunteer of the Year vo3ng each year.  So, Please, if you see someone you feel 
deserves to be recognized, contact a board member!  We can’t see everything happening in the 
community!                                                                                                                                                           
The Volunteer Spotlight this month is shining brightly on Carma King. Carma regularly checks in 
on neighbors just to be sure they’re ok.  Now during this difficult 3me, she is doing even more, 
she is sewing face masks for everyone in the community that wants one. Carma makes her 
rounds daily on her bike checking on everyone!   

RespecVully SubmiWed, 

Debra Dinnocenzo,  

Secretary


